NYM/2017/0348/FL

5/6/17

7A, Middlewood Lane Fylingthorpe N Yorkshire YO22 4UB

Dear Mr Hill

I am writing to say that I am still very much in support of the gypsy caravans being used for holiday use.

As local residents to Fylingthorpe it is refreshing to see accommodation being provided by other local residents for visitors to the area without yet another property being sold to 'outsiders' as a holiday cottage rental. The caravans are very pretty, situated within a lovely wooded area, blending into the natural surroundings and as we understand it entirely self sufficient – how lovely!!

I work in Robin Hood's Bay and sit on the Fylingdales Village Hall Committee.

Yours truly,

Suzanne Lister

